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Mindful         Self-Motivated          Brave         Gritty  

 

Principal News 
Ms. Nicole Hutton 

Attendance Tip 
  

If your child is going to be 
away for an extended period of 
time please contact the school 

to discuss completing the 
appropriate forms for an 

extended absence.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 

P&C NEWS 
 

Next Friday 4th December 
will be the last canteen day 

for 2020! 
 

Christmas Hamper Raffle 
Tickets have been sent 

home today! 
 

Donations of food items for 
the hampers gratefully 

accepted. 
 
 
 

Miss Davis – 28th November 
Mrs Jane – 1st December 

 

Wow what an amazing time the stage 3 students had at 
Coffs Harbour this week. It was great to explore the area 
and attend some of the local attractions.  
 
Next week school captain speeches will be held on 
Tuesday the 1st of December. Students and staff will vote 
for the 2021 school captains on Tuesday and the students 
will be presented with their badges at our Presentation 
Day Assembly. 
 
Our Presentation Day Assembly this year will be different 
to previous years due to Covid-19. This year our assembly 
will only be able to be attended by students and staff. We 
apologise for any inconvenience this causes. We will be 
posting photos of the children on Facebook after the 
event.  
 
Our school swimming will take place during week 9 of this 
term. All notes must be returned as soon as possible to 
ensure that your child can participate.  
 
Finally, the P& C will be holding a Christmas Raffle to be 
drawn at our Presentation Day Assembly. Tickets will be 
sent home today. Donations of food items for the 
hampers will be gratefully accepted.  
 
Have a great week! 
  
 
 
 
 
 

Parent/student evening at GIHS 
Year 6 students coming to Glen Innes High School in 2021 

and their parents/carers are invited to an information 
evening on Wednesday 9 December 2020. It will take place at 

6:30pm in Glen Innes High School's Old Hall. 
Please don't forget to call Glen Innes High School's office on 
6732 1322 to book an enrolment interview for your Year 6 

child if you haven't done so yet. 
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Red Range Public School Calendar 
MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

30th November 
 Library 

Scripture (last day) 

1st December 
Captains Speeches 

2nd December 
 

3rd December  
Presentation Day 

Student & Staff Only 
Event 

4th December  
Sport 

Last Canteen of the 
year 

7th December 
SWIM SCHOOL 

8th December 
SWIM SCHOOL 

9th December 
 SWIM SCHOOL 

Parent/student info 
night at GIHS 6.30pm 

10th December 
SWIM SCHOOL 

11th December 
SWIM SCHOOL 

14th December  
 Pool Fun Day  

 
 

15th December 16th December 
 

Last Day of Term For 
Students! 
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